
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

927wt2055404

Carrier Notification
SN91082139

Date: November 21, 2001

To: All BellSouth Interconnection Services’ Customers

Subject: All Interconnection Services’ Customers – REVISED - Update of Customer Contact
Addresses (Originally posted on January 31, 2001)

In an effort to accurately target the designated contact person in each company, BellSouth is
sending/posting this letter and requesting a response as set forth in this letter.

Each company should have a primary contact person (no more than one person) who is
responsible for receiving mail on behalf of the company.  BellSouth’s lists of contacts, obtained
from the Interconnection Agreements, are currently being confirmed for accuracy, therefore, this
is to request that your company respond via U.S. Mail confirming or changing your company’s
primary designated contact information.  BellSouth will waive its contractual right to receive any
change to the notices section of the Interconnection Agreement and accept such changes via
e-mail.  BellSouth’s waiver in this instance does not constitute a permanent waiver of the
method of notice set forth in the agreements.

The type of information that will be mailed to this primary designated contact person will include,
but not be limited to:

•  All Short-term Notices of Network Change

These letters will also be posted to the following BellSouth Interconnection Services’ Web sites:

Carrier
Notification
Letters:

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/carrier/carrier_let_00.html

Network
Notification
Letters:

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/notifications/network/index.html

Please e-mail or send via U.S. Mail your company’s response to:
Notification Manager
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.
675 West Peachtree St., 34B51
Atlanta, GA 30375

e-mail: will.tucker@bellsouth.com

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/carrier/carrier_let_00.html
http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/notifications/network/index.html
mailto:will.tucker@bellsouth.com
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Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services


